
 

 

June 25, 2025 

 

 

To Our Residents, Family Members and Visitors 

 

It is with somewhat of a heavy heart that I write this letter to my LCC Family.  I 

have made the difficult decision, after 20 years, to retire as Administrator of this 

wonderful facility.  The past few years were particularly challenging, but with the 

help of my talented and supportive team, we were able to weather the storms that 

confronted us. 

   

I am so incredibly grateful for the many opportunities and experiences that I have 

gained, initially as the Director of Nursing and ending my tenure here as the 

Administrator.  I will take those memories with me as I look forward to this new 

chapter in my life. 

   

I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition and have spent the past few weeks 

orienting the new Administrator, Megan Holton.  I am confident that she will serve 

our residents, families, and staff with the same dedication and caring that they 

deserve. 

   

Tomorrow, Thursday, June 26 will be my last day, but I will continue to make 

myself available during the transition to assist in any way possible.  Please don’t 

hesitate to stop by to say goodbye and to meet Megan.   Wherever my new 

endeavors lead me, please know that my heart will always be with Lutheran Care 

Center. 

   

Thank you all for your encouragement and support throughout these 20 years.  I 

wish you and your loved one’s health and happiness always. 

 

Fondly, 

Pat Ludington 
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